
From: Steve Gottlieb sgottlieb@atlantalegalaid.org
Subject: RE: Official Code of Georgia

Date: October 1, 2015 at 2:58 PM
To: Carl Malamud carl@media.org

Carl. I checked, and we think this is not really our issue. Have you talked
to Holly Manheimer at the  Georgia First Amendment Foundation?

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org]
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 1:56 PM
To: Steve Gottlieb
Subject: Re: Official Code of Georgia

Thanks for taking my call! I’m attaching a recent article from the Daily
Report.

Best regards,

Carl

On Oct 1, 2015, at 10:41 AM, Steve Gottlieb
<sgottlieb@atlantalegalaid.org> wrote:

I would be happy to talk to you, but it might be more productive for
you to contact Rachel Spears of the Pro Bono Partnership, which
provides lawyers to represent non-profits. She can be reached at
404-407-5059

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org]
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 12:57 PM
To: sgottlieb_alas@yahoo.com
Subject: Official Code of Georgia

Dear Mr. Gottlieb -

I run a nonprofit group called Public.Resource.Org that has been
recently sued by the State of Georgia for posting the Official Code of
Georgia Annotated.

Might you have a few minutes for a phone call with me?

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

PRO-000403
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